
South Taranaki GPs are open to patients during normal business hours, 
Monday to Friday.

In an emergency you should ring 111 or go directly to Hawera Hospital 
Emergency Department which is open 24 hours a day, 

seven days a week.

If it’s not urgent but you would like to talk to a health professional, ring 
Healthline  (0800 611 116)

Healthline has trained registered nurses who will be able to give you 
advice. The nurse may decide you need to go to the Emergency 

Department – if necessary they can ring 111 for you.

Or you might need to ring your GP for the earliest appointment.

Healthline has links to WellChild information, the poison centre and other 
health service centres.
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